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Mr. Timm 
Respect – Integrity - Excellence 

 
GOAL 1: Personalize 
learning for all students 
in pursuit of their 
academic excellence.  

 
 

 
The Middle School Science Fair was held on Friday, February 16th.  We had 
many great projects by our students and had many parents, community 
members and other students come observe.  The following were our 
winners>: 
1st - Ashlyn Miller: Does knowing the gender of a baby affect the words 
used to describe it? 
1st for 8th grade - Tyler Rislov and Andrew Mcneill: Texting While Driving 
(We had a tie for 1st so we have two) 

2nd - Tatum Winrow and Becca Magin: Balloon Cars 

3rd - Morgan Miller: Growing Gummy Bears 

 

GOAL 2: Develop well-
rounded students in the 
areas of character, 
community & academics. 

 
Our FFA chapter celebrated National FFA Week (February 19-23) with 
many fun filled activities for our Middle and High School Students. 
 
Congratulations to our Math Wizards Team on a successful season.  They 
completed their season on February 12th, with the following results; 6th 
grade Team 1 placed 2nd at Chatfield - Team members:  Ryan Prinsen, 
Ashlyn Miller, Tyler Betthauser, Aubrey Ingvalson, and Becca 
Magin.   Individuals who placed were: Math Facts: Tel Fahrenholz placed 5th 
and Aubrey Ingvalson placed 6th.  In Concepts and Applications: Ryan 
Prinsen placed 3rd, Becca Magin placed 8th and Tel Fahrenholz placed 11th.  
 
We have six musicians participating at the Honor Band Festival at Luther 
College on March 4-5. Olivia Hoff, Hannah Ledebuhr, Lauren Lawston, 
Julissa Trejo, Cameron Johnson, and Ethan Atkinson will be in attendance. 
 

 

GOAL 4: Promote and 
provide positive school 
and community culture 
that engages all 
stakeholders. 

 

 
 

 
Our 3rd Annual Fine Arts Night will be held on March 8th.  Our HS Band and 
Choirs will be preforming along with two representatives from the Speech 
team.  In addition to the performances, there will be an art gallery type 
display of projects from our Art, Industrial Technology, Agriculture and 
Hispanic Culture classes, as well as appetizers served by our Advanced 
Foods students.  It will be a great night celebrating the talents of our 
students. 
 
The students and staff participated in a number of activities during our 
Cancer Awareness week to help support the cause.  Many staff and students 
contributed to this effort.  Some of the week’s highlights were a silent 
auction with items donated by different staff groups, basketball musical 
chairs and walking tacos at basketball games 
A special thank you to Nina Torkelson, along with the WE Group for all their 
hard work and dedication to the project. 



 

 
   
Our annual “Blizzard Bowl” week for Middle School students also was held 
earlier this month.  A week filled with dress up days, staff vs. students 
basketball, and blizzards culminated with the very upbeat dance.  Thank 
you to Mrs. Bergan and the Middle School Student Council for putting on a 
fantastic fun filled week for our kids. 
 
 

Miscellaneous 

 
March 2 – End of 2nd Trimester 
March 8 – R-P Fine Arts Night 
March 9 – Senior Day at MN State SE 
March 12 – Large Group Contest (Band and Choir) @ Fillmore Central 
March 16 – 8th Grade @ Career Fair at MN State SE 
March 25-31 – Senior Class Trip to Florida 
March 29 – Victim Services Presentations 
April 3 – ACT Test 
April 21 – Prom 
 


